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原稿受理証明書 

Letter of acceptance your article to the Journal of Southeast Asian Archaeology vol. 43 

Dear Dr. Tsuo-ting Lee (李作婷) 

 

We would like to confirm you that your article titled “Current and New Findings of Phytolith analysis of 

Taiwan Archaeology (珪酸体研究に関する台湾考古学の現状と新発見)” is accepted and will be published in 

the Journal of Southeast Asian Archaeology vol 43.   

 

We do appreciate for your great contribution. 

 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely yours,  

Editor-in-Chief 

Journal of Southeast Asian Archaeology 

Dr. Rintaro Ono 
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